
Dear Parents, 

I am writing to you to with an update of year 13 Sixth Form life. 

PPE results and Parents Consultation Evening: 

The January exams were the first opportunity for year 13 to complete Post 16 level qualifications at 

the yr 2 standard. The results of these modules will be released to students in form time today (24th 

January) and also be available via the parent portal soon. 

There is then a Yr 13 Parents evening on Thursday 23nd  February to discuss results, progress and 

careers. Appointments are now all made electronically, please go to: 

https://theemmbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ to book your appointments. This will go live in 

the next few days. 

I cannot emphasise strongly enough how crucial these discussions are. Many key decisions need to 

be made relating to progression beyond year 13, confirming UCAS places and applying for 

employment or apprenticeship opportunities.  

I also plan to invite Sally Spencer to that evening for additional careers guidance. If you would like to 

make an appointment to see her on that evening, you will be able to email her direct on 

SSpencer@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

In the meantime, if there are any concerns that we have, I will contact you directly to invite you in 

for a meeting to discuss progress and next steps.  

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 

Pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Kind regards 

P Whitehouse (Head of Sixth Form)  


